

Quarterly Newsletter



Fall Maintenance

This November we will be putting on hose bib covers and closing foundation vents throughout the community. We will place door hangers on the homes that need to be entered for these purposes. We will make sure and give you plenty of notice before it is done.

This is a great time to check your smoke detectors. If you have not changed the batteries in the last six months or more, now is a good time to do so. If you need help changing the batteries please call the Wildwood office to schedule some assistance.

Protection Pest Management

We would like to remind folks that you should expect to see our pest control provider – Protection Pest Management – on site the third week of every month on either Tuesday or Thursday. Be prepared to see them on this regular schedule. If they need to access any backyards, you will be notified via email ahead of time.

Mahonia Vineyard Curbside Wine Specials

This is a final reminder that the Curbside Wine Specials will be ending soon. The specials run through September 30th. Now is the time to grab a few bottles at the discounted prices before it's too late!



Fall 2020

All American Chili

Ingredients:

- *1 lb. lean ground beef or turkey
- *1 cup chopped onion
- *2 tbsp chili powder
- *2 tsp ground cumin
- *1 ½ tsp garlic salt
- *1/2 tsp oregano
- *1 or 2 cans (15 oz each) of beans (ex. kidney, pinto, black)
- *1 can (14.5 oz) diced tomatoes
- *1 can (8 oz) tomato sauce

Directions:

- 1. Cook ground beef or turkey and onion in large saucepan on medium-high heat until it is no longer pink. Drain fat if needed.
- 2. Stir in spices and remaining ingredients. Bring to boil. Reduce heat to low; cover and simmer 20-30 minutes, stirring occasionally.
- 3. Serve with shredded cheese, sour cream and chopped onions, if desired.

Credit: McCormick & Company

Community Garden



Thank you to everyone who participated in the community garden this year. Your efforts make our community even more beautiful and special.

Please remember that plots should be cleared by November 15th.

If you are interested in participating next year, let us know!



Friendly Reminder





Resident Referral Incentive

Life is so much more enjoyable when you live next door to a friend. That is why we like to reward you for bringing your friends, family, or co-workers to Woodscape Glen!

Limitations do apply. You must notify us of your referral before your friend's move-in date or have the applicant state their referral on their rental application. Contact Deb in our office for more information.

